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                                                                                             Monday 22nd March 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

What a half term it has been! It has been so lovely to see the children all together 

under the school roof once again. We are hoping beyond hope that the roadmap to 

re-opening begins to lift restrictions and we will start to see normality in school life 

once again. 

 

Over the last two terms we have been very lucky to have Mrs Dunkley covering Miss 

Stanley’s maternity leave. She has been a real asset to the school and will be 

missed. We will still see her though, as she has been appointed as the Head of 

School at Narborough, so remains part of the DNEAT family.  

 

We are looking forward to welcoming Miss Stanley back after the Easter holidays 

and I know she is keen to see all the children and staff once again. She will be 

Zooming in this week to speak to the children and also do a handover with Mrs 

Dunkley. 

 

We hope that you have a restful Easter and we will see you all back on Monday 12th 

April for the start of the summer term.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Executive Headteacher 
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